Dear students

I am writing to inform you of the following.

9:00 a.m. we shall start with our Student's Book sessions (All the students who take English language 2)

10:30 a.m. we shall start with our Workbook session (All the students who take English language 2 course)

 This means that students from all departments should attend the Student's Book sessions starting at 9:00 in the amphitheatre (our lecture hall).

Students who take English in Sports course should stay with me after those English language 2 classes. Also, they should print one sport from each of those 12 categories in the course book uploaded to the website.

Kind regards,

Mr. Medic, D.Sc.
